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To whom it may concern,

SCW has not cleaned up metal shavings, hydraulic fluid, piles of pipes a broken-down truck parked in
front of our entrance to saddleback. Even thou we have asked multiple times to clean up and
remove the vehicle. SCW has a timer on the other well, which constantly is overflowing and
damaging the road and driveway of some homeowners. SCW does not seem to want to repair the
telemetry system so the well operates properly. SCW has sent us an email that we will need to
conserve water this Fall and Summer because of the above reasons. The

Deschutes Basin Watermaster is issuing a NOV to SCW because of the overflow problem.

Thank you,





